
Take-Down Notice 
 
 
If you believe your rights have been infringed upon, please contact the Mahoning Valley 
Historical Society with your concerns.  MVHS will promptly acknowledge receipt of written 
complaints about materials made available on this website, or display, and will remove or disable 
access to, that is, “take down,’ the contested materials from the website or display, pending 
resolution of the complaint.  E-mail comments to:  mvhs@mahoninghistory.org. 


